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I strongly support SB 769. Proper science-based game management is the only way 

to make sure this species doesn't get out of control or go unchecked. Since the 

passing of Measure 18 the mountain lion population has grown beyond reasonable 

management objectives with no right or humane way to control it, causing our deer 

herds to suffer. Hound hunting is the only proven successful way to properly manage 

this species. It should be up to the counties at a minimum to make this decision for 

the people who reside within and are most impacted.  

 

Thanks,  


